October 26, 1984

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 22, 1984, informing us of the steps
you are taking to correct the emergency preparedness exercise weaknesses that
were identified in Inspection Report Nos. 50-254/84-09 and 50-265/84-08

and our letter dated September 25, 1984. We will exam.ne these corrective
actions during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

=) '/7//7 ' >
L. R. Greder, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing
Resident Inspector, RIII

cc w/litr dtd 10/22/84:

N. Kalivianakis, Plant
Sunerintendent

OMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Phy11is Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Envirommental
Control Division

D. Matthews, EPB, OIE

W. Weaver, FEMA, Region V

T. Hogan, FEMA, Region VII
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